
Curriculum/TAG Committee – February 11, 2025 
 

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on February 11, 2025.  Mrs. Werlau provided an update on the 2024 

District Spelling Bee.  Sameer Zafar from John G. Borden Middle School came in first place for the third 

straight year; he has advanced to the Regional Spelling Bee.  Mrs. Werlau also shared upcoming events that 

are happening such as, the Odyssey of the Mind competition and Authors Day.  Mrs. Curiale provided an 

update on the District’s ongoing work with vocabulary and morphology, outlining the current progress, key 

strategies and future goals.  She also shared an example of a lesson to illustrate the approach being 

implemented.  Mr. White provided an update on this year’s UPK program and shared details about the UPK 

program for the 2025-2026 school year, which can be found on the District website.  The next committee 

meeting is scheduled for March 11, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.  

 

 

 
 

 


